
As a life long Oregonian I am strongly opposed to this measure as there is no reason to change our concealed carry laws.
This bill would in fact make law-abiding oregonians criminals for simply exercising their right to carry a concealed weapon..
We all have to pass stringent background inspections to receive this permit, anytime a permit holder is in trouble with the law their 
permit is automatically suspended...
I do not understand why a legislature would want to disarm it's honest public while releasing criminals and to society... As well as 
defunding the police...
Please do your duty and follow the Constitution of the United States as well as the constitution of Oregon and uphold our second 
amendment rights.
Thank you
Troy Edmonds..


